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Scope & Content
The communication in this collection pertains to the purchase of machinery by bids. The
Staunton purchasing committee consisted of George M. Smiley, W.A. McComb and Bruce
Whitmore. Mr. Craven in Greensboro NC was bidding on a contract to sell “dump beds” and
“crushers”. He was awarded a contract for two “quick dump beds” but was not successful in his
bid for “crushers

Historical/Biographical Note
The letter written by Mr. McComb was on letterhead of Augusta Fruit Growers Association,
dated February 18, 1909. The note informing Mr. Craven that he had been awarded the contract
for the “quick dump beds” was written on letterhead of Hotel Augusta, Proprietor J.E. Porter

Organization/Arrangement
Item1: Letter from W.A. McComb to Mr. E.F. Craven, February 18, 1909
Item 2: Letter from Mr. E.F. Craven to Mr. W.A. McComb, February 25, 1909
Item 3: Note from W.A. McComb to Mr. E.F. Craven
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